
Subject: Re: factory repo, should it be used or not?
Posted by [vaverin](#) on Tue, 22 May 2018 09:37:41 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

vz7 update 8 is expected in month or even later.
However we're going to release an hotfix for update 7 with kernel fixes for "pop ss" and recent "Speculative Store Bypass" issues,
so we'll publish updated openvz7.0.7 iso image with disabled factory repo.
